
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE DANVILLE
CITY COUNCIL ON TUESDAY, JULY 2, 2024, AT 7:00 P.M., OR
AS SOON AFTER AS MAY BE HEARD, IN THE CITY COUNCIL
CHAMBERS
LOCATED ON THE FOURTH FLOOR OF THE MUNICIPAL
BUILDING, 427 PATTON STREET, DANVILLE, VIRGINIA.

City Council will hear public comments on the matter of pay
increases for the Mayor and Members of City Council.

Pursuant to Virginia Code §15.2-1414.6, the proposed salary
for the Mayor is $37,000 per year and $34,000 per year for
Council Members. Citizens will have the opportunity to be
heard and express their opinions on this matter.
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